Springfield High School - Class of '83 Reunion
Dear Springfield High graduate (Class of '83),

Fleasze mark Saturday July 19, 2008 at 7:00 PM in your calendars, to reunite and learn
what everyone elze has been doing all this time!

We are in the early stages of planning. and we need your help! Please register online at
wenw springfield. myevent.com. There you can submit your classmate profile |
biographical info for the memory book, photos, and contact information so in the future
we'll be able to e-mail you with updates. On the website, you can purchase tickets ($65
before December 31, 2007, or $80 afterwards). Visit the message boards to catch up with
old friends. You can also vote on the location and other event details.

Ewven if you cannot attend, please consider spensoring the event to add your name on the
Sponsor Honor Roll (Gold Sponsor $200; Blue sponsor $100.) We are also searching
for a bunch of donated goods so please take a minute 1o check out our Supplies
MNeeded page on our website.

We have found you but we are still looking for others. Be a part of the solution! Visit our
Missing Classmates page and start searching. The person who helps us locate the
most classmates will win a special prize at the reunion!

Once you have registered on the website, you'll be hearing from us again with
information as the planning unfolds. Entertainment. contests, and awards will all be
decided in the coming months, and we are planning to arrange discounted hotel rooms
for out-of-towners. If you have any ideas, or if you would like to join the planning
committee, we'd love to hear from you,

Your Planning Committes:
Donna Stevens, Chair David Haber Trudy Miskoff Houghten

dstevens@talkiome.com haberd@winwin.net trudytrue&whynot.org
(212) 555-1234 (212) 555-6767 [732) 355-4336



